School House
Llangarron

Ross-on Wye. HR96N)
8 May 2018

Carl Brace

Snr Planning Officer

Herefordshire Council

Plough Lane Offices

Plough Lane

Hereford. Ref plan application
P181343/F

Dear Sir,

I would like to object to the above application for development of multiple houses
on Herberts Hill, Llangarron.

All the roads in and out of the village are single carriageway in most places
which can barely support the traffic currently. One cannot drive anywhere without
often having to reverse some distance to allow another vehicle to get through.

If the application was for just a couple of houses | would be less resistant, but
planning for eight houses is impractical.

Yours faithfully

Nigel Hill
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